November 2, 2001

The Honorable Pete von Reichbauer

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

COURTHOUSE

Dear Councilmember von Reichbauer:

Enclosed is an ordinance authorizing the granting of a water system franchise to the Sunnyslope Mutual Water System for the construction, operation and maintenance of a water system in Council District 8. 

The Chair of the Utilities Technical Review Committee recommends approval of the franchise as it is consistent with the provisions of King County Code 13.24.010 for small non-expanding water systems.

There is no fiscal note required, as there is no fiscal impact to King County Finance.

I am unaware of any objections to the issuance of this franchise, and recommend that the Council approve this franchise for a period of 25 years.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers


         ATTN:
John Chelminiak, Chief of Staff




Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

             Steve Call, Acting Director, Office of Budget


Pat Steel, Director, Department of Construction & Facility Management (DCFM)


Dave Preugschat, Manager, Property Services Division, DCFM

